
 

 

Welcome back to Term 3! What an exciting start to Term 4. Last week the 

Year 3 students travelled to Jezzine Barracks for their Geography excursion. 

 

 

Students explored the Kissing Point Forts at the top of Jezzine Barracks. We looked at the monuments, flags, plaques 

and information signs to help us to discover why Kissing Point Forts and Jezzine Barracks are a significant place to 

different community groups in Townsville. Students looked at old remnants left at Jezzine Forts from Wartime eg. 

cannons, magazines, gun stores and lookouts. We also discussed the measures being used to protect this place.  

 

While at Jezzine Barracks, students also visited the Military Museum. They explored the various displays, tried on 

army clothes and looked at photos and models.  

     

 

 


